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( 4) Satisfactory completion of a special course of training in 
waterworks with a minimum of 4 years of satisfactory experience in 
operation of a waterworks. 

( c) Grade P1. (1) Two years of college trai'ning, with major em­
phasis in chemistry or biological sciences, with one year of satisfac­
tory experience in operation of a waterworks. 

(2) High school graduation and completion of a special course of 
training in waterworks with a minimum of 2 years satisfactory 
experience in the operation of a waterworks. 

(3) Satisfactory completion of a special course of training i'n wa­
terworks with a minimum of 3 years satisfactory experience in the 
operation of a waterworks. 

(d) Grade M1. Completion of a special course of training in water­
works and demonstration of aptitude in the operation of a water­
works. 

History: Cr. Register, August, 1968, No. 152, eff. 9-1-68. 

RD 14.12 Grades and classifications. (1) SEWAGE TREATMENT PLANT 
OPERATORS. Individua,Js holding a valid grade 1 certificate may operate 
class I, II, III a'nd IV sewage treatment plants. Individuals holding 
a valid grade II certificate may operate class II, III and IV sewage 
treatment plants. Individuals holding a valid grade III certificate 
may operate class III and IV sewage treatment plants. Individuals 
holding a va,Jid grade IV certificate may operate class IV sewage 
treatment plants. Individuals holding a valid grade V certificate may 
operate class V waste treatment facilities in accordance with Wis. 
Adm. Code section 14.07 ( 7). 

(2) WATERWORKS OPERATORS. Individuals holdi'ng a valid Sl cer­
tificate may operate class Sl, Gl, Pl and Ml waterworks. Individuals 
holding a valid Gl certificate may operate olass Gl, Pl and Ml water­
works. Individuals holding a valid Pl certificate may operate class 
Pl and Ml waterworks. Individuals holding a valid grade Ml certifi­
cate may operate class Ml waterworks. 

History: Cr. Register, August, 1968, No. 152, eff. 9- 1- 68. 

RD 14.13 Special operating conditions. Certified operators may .be 
retained on a service contract basis for class Pl and Ml waterworks 
and class III and IV sewage treatment plants. Class Sl and Gl 
waterworks a'nd olass I and II sewage treatment plants may use the 
service contract basis only for the period necessary to engage or 
replace a certified operator employee. Such service contracts shall be 
approved by the secretary. 

History: Cr. R egister, August, 1968, No. 152, eff. 9-1-68. 

Hcgis ter, August, 1968, No. 152 


